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Good afternoon.  

I was requested to draft some comments in response the Distrcit's BPS and I would like to have a few extra days to 
compose these comments, since the comments were due today.     

Do any of you have a problem with this request?  If you do, please respond to this E-mail.  Thank you in advance for your 
consideration. 

Regards,  
Mike Polyniak   


